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TRANS-NORTHERN PIPELINES INC. 

May 20, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Subject: 2025 Pipeline Activity  
 

Trans-Northern Pipelines Inc. (TNPI) operates a pipeline linking the Montreal, Ottawa, 

and Toronto regions that carries the fuel we use every day – such as gasoline, diesel, jet 

fuel, and heating fuel (refined petroleum products). We are committed to operating in a safe 

and environmentally responsible manner to protect the public, the environment, and the 

pipeline.   

 

We are seeking Council approval for an exemption from the current noise by-law restrictions 

to allow for 24/7 operation/construction on or around the dates noted below.  The work will 

consist of cleaning and purging of the 10-inch pipeline from Bowmanville to Oakville.  All 

work will take place within our facility located at 3021 Providence Rd Clarington, ON 

(Bowmanville Station).  The expected noise-decibel level is approximately 100db, dropping 

to 80db 40.0 meters from the source location.  The closest residence has been identified at 

170.0 meters from our work location.  Between the work location and the nearest residence 

is a large forest which will also assist in reducing the decibel level at the residence.  Prior to 

the start of the work, all residents within 300.0 meters will be notified. 

 

July 7th - July 15th – one (1) to two (2) days (expectation is one 24-hour working period, max. 

two) 

July 20th – Aug 8th – one (1) to three (3) days (expectation is one 24-hour working period, 

max. three) 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this upcoming activity, please do not 

hesitate to contact me at any time. 

 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Taylor LeBlanc 
Landowner Liaison  
Trans-Northern Pipelines Inc. 
Cell: 416-200-1542 


